
NEW LOCATION 
--TEMPORARY NEW HOUR REQUIREMENTS-- 

 
We have now completed our physical move to our new location at 

33 Wentworth Ave East 
West St. Paul, MN 55118-3431 

Suite 355 
 

We are in the process of settling in and making the shopping a pleasant 
experience for you. Stop in and see us. 

 
 

TEMPORARY HOUR REQUIREMENTS 
 

Due to the unrest and volatile situation in our communities, the 
building owners have instituted policy of locking the building at 5:00 

PM on Weekdays for the safety of tenants. The doors are NOT open on 
weekends.  

 
However, our office hours will remain the generally same – so if you 

come by to pick-up a book or medallion after 4:00 PM on weekdays, or 
between 9:00 AM and Noon on Saturdays please note the following 

instructions:  When you arrive please go to the front door (under the 
canopy) and give us a call from your cell phone (651.227.5503). We 

will come down and open the door for you. 
 

Please be aware that this is a temporary measure 
 and due to building security and safety concerns. 
This will change as the situations regarding both 

COVID-19 and the recent protests change. 
 


